Humboldt Council to discuss sale of property

During the January 15th Humboldt City Council meeting, Council member Stacey Edmundson updated the Council on the airport ground the city owns.

The discussion centered on the possibility of moving forward with selling the land, totaling approximately 88 acres.

Mayor Bob Mendenhall noted the tree dump could be moved to the west side of the ditch on the property where tractor pulls and mud volleyball has been held in the past. Discussion also included the metal buildings located on the property and about the ground being the site of previously proposed sewer lagoons.

City Clerk Carol Glathar was directed to contact the City attorney to inquire about the process and hopefully have a resolution ready for the next Council meeting.

The Humboldt Council is scheduled to meet in special session on Tuesday, January 22 at 6:00 P.M. at City Hall to discuss a resolution authorizing an auction of the property. The Council will also discuss a resolution terminating or renegotiating a lease for the land known as the "Airport Land."

Many Signals Communications